
The Federation of Gedney Hill CoE and Shepeau Stow Primary Schools 

Our Vision is to ignite imagination and curiosity which builds an 

enduring passion for life-long learning 

Friday 16th September update 

Our website is currently being updated with information from the reading evening.  This is for 

all parents and can be found under the reading and phonics tab.   

https://www.shepeaustowschool.co.uk/phonicsandreading 

Friday catch-up and reminders 

School Councillors have all been elected and will have their first meeting next week.   

Harvest Festival 

This will be held on Friday 7th October at 2pm.  All parents are welcome to attend.  Children 

will be able to go home straight afterwards.  We are already rehearsing in school.  Please 

could donations be non-perishable as we take everything to the food bank with our school 

council. 

Race for Life 

Our event will take place on Thursday 20th October.  Please feel free to share the 

link below with friends and family through social media so that we can raise as 

much money as possible for this good cause. 

https://fundraise.cancerresearchuk.org/page/shepeau-stow-primary-school?

fbclid=IwAR1LIR93Au_voMKpj2N8gMUqZtqDfkZ9zD4-LJJ7TRy0uB2PfeTKvPzEdjc 

MacMillan Coffee Morning 

Our Macmillan coffee Morning will take place on Friday 30th September.  

Yours Sincerely 

Alison Buddle 

Executive Headteacher 

You will receive confirmation of any club allocations today.  The library will also be 

open after school on Tuesdays until 4pm. 

We expect swimming to start on Tuesday 20th September for all our Y4 and 5 

pupils.  Should there be any changes we will let you know. 
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